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April 2024

Dear student, 

We are very happy to welcome you into the Master’s Program in Colonial and Postcolonial Studies 

at Linnaeus University, Växjö, Sweden this fall 2024. We look forward to getting to know you and 

meet in courses and seminars. 

There are a few things you need to do before you begin. 

Obtaining a student account and register for the programme 

You need a student account to be able to register for the programme in Ladok, a national system for 

student records, please get the account as soon as you can. Find information on how to do it here: 

Lnu.se/en/student/new-student. Registration opens one week before the autumn semester, which 

begins on 2 September. Registration is open from 26 August. Students who are not participating actively 

in the programme during the first two weeks will be deregistered. 

If you are not planning to study at Linnaeus University this autumn, please make sure to decline your 

place via www.universityadmissions.se or notify Helena Rydén (helena.ryden@lnu.se) as soon as 

possible. We can then remove you from the list and offer your place to someone else! 

MyMoodle – the digital learning platform – opens mid August 

When you are registered, you will be able to access our online learning platform MyMoodle. You will 

reach the pages relevant to you when you login with your student account. These are the same details 

as when you login at Lnu.se/Student.  

It is very important that you get acquainted with the learning platform. Here is where you find all 

information about the programme and the courses, including syllabi and schedules. Please keep an eye 

on MyMoodle. If you have any questions about it, do not hesitate to ask.   

https://lnu.se/en/student/new-student/
http://www.universityadmissions.se/
mailto:helena.ryden@lnu.se
https://lnu.se/en/student/
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The program room on MyMoodle 

The programme has its own ‘programme room’ on MyMoodle. You find it at 

https://mymoodle.lnu.se/course/view.php?id=47456 . Here are both general information about the 

programme and the university, and news updates. 

Welcome meeting, Monday, 2 September, at 10:15 CET (Central European Time) 

Please save the date! The first week of the semester is assigned for our programme start and the first 

meeting is on 2 September at 10:15 am CET. The meeting will provide you with information about 

the programme, how it is organized and the ideas behind it.  

How to prepare for the start of the semester  

You will find all the four compulsory courses that you will participate in during the autumn on 

MyMoodle. In the courses’ syllabi you will find the reading list for each course. You may surely want 

to purchase some of the books, which are available in many online stores. All texts are available either 

via the university library to be read online or for download in MyMoodle. Make sure to have the texts 

available when the courses begin. 

VISA and tuition fees 

For questions about VISA, please contact internationalstudents@lnu.se 

If you have questions about tuition fees, please consult Lnu.se/en/student/new-student/tuition-fees-

and-scholarships/.  

If you have any further questions before the program starts, please do not hesitate to contact Eleonor 

Marcussen, eleonor.marcussen@lnu.se  (teacher and program coordinator) or Helena Rydén 

helena.ryden@lnu.se (administrator). 

Closer to the beginning of the semester you will receive more detailed information about the 

programme start. The university will organize an introduction as well.  

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Eleonor Marcussen and Helena Rydén 

https://mymoodle.lnu.se/course/view.php?id=47456
mailto:internationalstudents@lnu.se
https://lnu.se/en/education/study-at-linnaeus-university/tuition-fees-and-scholarships/
https://lnu.se/en/education/study-at-linnaeus-university/tuition-fees-and-scholarships/
mailto:eleonor.marcussen@lnu.se
mailto:helena.ryden@lnu.se



